
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  October 23, 2019 
To:   Ohio MyCare and Medicare Hospice Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Out of Network Hospice Providers Reminder 
Effective Date: August 26, 2019 
 
Summary 
As a reminder, CareSource no longer allows any new inpatient hospice admissions for non-participating 
providers if a participating provider is available to provide treatment. CareSource now requires the use 
of participating inpatient hospice providers, when available, for all inpatient hospice admissions.  
 
For members who have already received authorization from CareSource to get inpatient hospice care 
from a non-participating hospice provider, CareSource will allow treatment by the non-participating 
provider as long as treatment remains medically necessary.  
 
Impact 
CareSource will no longer authorize non-participating hospice providers to treat a CareSource member 
in the inpatient hospice setting if a participating inpatient hospice provider is available to provide the 
treatment.  
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134 (Monday through Friday, 8 
a.m. to 6 p.m.).  
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